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Stop work meeting:  

Wednesday 7 September between 12.30 and 3pm.   

Although school will be open, most of the staff will attend the meeting and we will have limited  staff  available to 

supervise students, we therefore encourage you to pick your children up at 12.30pm on the day of the meeting. 

This will be on Wednesday  7 September  between  12.30pm and 3pm. 

If this is impossible, please contact the school as early as possible so that we can make appropriate arrangements 

for your child. 

 
Another Mufti Day Thursday 
Please bring grocery items instead of money.  These items will be used for 

our school fair. 

 

Saturday Night 

Our Year 5 and 6 students are helping to lead Mass on Saturday at 6pm.    

All welcome! Students from Room 4 need to be there at 5.45pm. Thanks for 

your support. 

 

Bread:  
I hope your children enjoyed making egg sandwiches with the Health Team 

yesterday. This week’s competition is to make sandwiches with 

‘Creativity.’ It can be anything. Thanks again to Couplands for the bread 

donations and the Health Team (Samoaotearoa, Talia, Ruby, Elizabeth and 

Charlie) for their efforts. 

 

Please remember to complete the attached  return to school form as soon as 

possible so we can make arrangements. 

 
 

 

God Bless 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dallas Wichman—Principal 

 

 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

September 
   1     Fair Mufti Day—Groceries 
           Random Acts of Kindness Day 
   2     Assembly Rm 4 
   3     Rm 4 Parish Mass 5.30pm 
   7     9.15am Mass Rm 4 
   9     Assembly  Rm 5  9am 
11 R 3 Parish Mass 10.00am 
12-17 Social Justice Week 
14 9.15am Mass Rm 5 
           Have a Go Day   
16 Assembly  Rm 1   9am 
18 School Spring Fair 
21 9.15am Mass  Rm 1 
23 Assembly  Rm 2  9am 
            End of Term 



   Special Character 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mufti Day —Thursday 
We ask that children bring grocery items for 

the raffles.   

These can be given to the teacher up    until 

Friday. 

 * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * *       
We are still accepting all 

other donations for the Fair   
 

 It’s a great time to spring clean your rooms and send in your 
unwanted, good condition treasures for the fair, ask your fami-

ly and friends if they have donations too. 

No junk please— goods must be in desirable and 

saleable condition.  We don’t want to spend our profits dispos-

ing of unwanted leftover goods  

Please bring your family treasures to Room 4. 

Used Clothing, Toys, Games, DVDs, Books, Crafts, sporting 
goods, homewares 

(It would be helpful to leave delivery of  large items until the week before the 
fair, as we don’t have enough storage) 

 

If you have spare plastic bags we would be very grateful. 

We need these donations to make the St Anne’s Fair              
a successful day raising money for our school.   
If you can contribute to the Lucky Number or  
Raffle Prizes please see Penny or Jasmine. 

 

Thank you— The Parents & Friends Committee 

6th Corporal Work of Mercy  

“Visit the imprisoned” 

School Holiday Programmes  -  
Please check the noticeboard in the en-
trance foyer for a variety of School Holiday 
Programmes on offer for your children dur-
ing the September holidays . 

Congratulations to Noah on his baptism last weekend ! 

The next baptism preparation session is on Sunday  
11 September,  2-4pm in St Anne’s Hall for anyone interested. 

 

 



PLEASE complete this form and return to school a.s.a.p. 
 

 

Child’s Name:__________________ 

 

Stop work meeting— Wednesday  7 September 2016  12.30—3pm 
 

    
I can pick up my child at 12.30pm (thank you for this!)

 

     
I cannot pick up my child and need the school to arrange care for them from 12.30—3pm

 

 

 

 

 

 

Before/Afterschool Care:  

The school is actively looking into whether we could have this at our school. We would have it so it would be our 

school students only if possible. We would love everyone to fill in the attached form so we know whether this 

could happen. Please tick the boxes below to indicate which of the services you may use. It would be  run by a        

registered childcare operator and prices will be competitive and comparable to MASH, SKIDS etc. 
 

   
We do require before or after school care

 

   
We do not currently need before or after school care

 

   
We do not currently need before or after school care but it is likely we may need it in the future.

 

 

 
 

 

Are you currently using an after school care facility?            YES/NO  if yes who _______________ 

 

The WINZ OSCAR subsidy would be available. 
 

Would you be interested in working there? If so, please leave details below of whether you would prefer morning or after-

noon and how many days. This will be passed on to the business who sets it up. 

Name, e-mail and phone number if you would like your details passed on. 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bookings Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Before school 

7.30-8.30am 

     

After school care 

3-4pm 

     

After school care 

3-5pm 

     

After school care 

3-6pm 

     


